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Trudi Elliott CBE 
MRTPI Chair of the Planning 
Inspectorate, Board of Directors  
Temple Quay House 
2 The Square 
Temple Quay 

 
Elmbridge Borough Council 

Civic Centre 
High Street 

Esher 
Surrey  

KT10 9SD
Bristol, BS1 6PN 
 

    Date: 19 November 2024 
 
 
Dear Trudi, 
 

Elmbridge Local Plan 
 
Thank you for your response to my letter dated 8 November 2024, regarding the draft 
Elmbridge Local Plan and my request for you to review our proposal for an extension 
to the Local Plan EiP timetable; allowing Elmbridge Borough Council to undertake 
the additional work required to rectify the issues of soundness. 
 
The intention of my letter was in no way to undermine the appointed Planning 
Inspector, who I know is very experienced, and her work to date.  
 
We are awaiting a response from Matthew Pennycook MP in respect of our proposed 
timetable. Once received, we will continue to constructively engage with the Planning 
Inspector. 
 
As requested, we will publish your letter dated 14 November 2024, on our website 
together with this correspondence.  
  
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 
Councillor Simon Waugh. 
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